The LLL SIG Newsletter

Call for Submissions for the SIG Newsletter

We invite members to send submissions such as teaching ideas, interviews, book reviews, resources for adult learners, teacher or class profiles, creative writing or short research articles.

Language: Submissions may be in English or Japanese, or both.

Submissions should be sent to Tadashi Ishida at: papion_tadashi@nifty.com

We look forward to hearing from you!

The editor

原稿を募集中です。レッスンのアイディア、インタビュー、書評、中高年者の 為の情報源、教師や授業の紹介、創作や論文など、どしどしお送りください。

言語は英語でも日本語でも結構です。

原稿はすべてこのアドレスまでお願いします。: papion_tadashi@nifty.com

ご投稿をお待ちしています。

編集担当者